
ORGANIZED 
1914 

BARNEGAT BAY YACHT RACING ASSOCIATION 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 

APRIL 9, 2005 
BAY HEAD YACHT CLUB 

MINUTES 

The meeting was called to order at 1140 by Commodore John Heacock. 
Roll call was taken by Secretary Betty Jane France; nine clubs were represented. 
Minutes of the April 3, 2004 meeting were approved as mailed. 
Correspondence was received from MRYC P/C Winslow Miller and Area C Race Officer Taran Teaque. 
Secretary France reported that ten of the thirteen member clubs have paid their $200 per club annual dues. 
Two clubs sent checks for individual memberships totaling $5,310. 
Six Season Registrations have been received. 
OLD BUSINESS 
There was no old business. 
NEW BUSINESS 
Webpage <www.bbyra.org> 
2005 Notice of Race and Registration Forms are on the BBYRA webpage. 
2005 Sailing Instructions will be posted the week of April 11. 
Proposed Changes to the 2005 Racing Rules 
After review, a motion was made, seconded, and passed approving the proposed changes to the 2005 
BBYRA Racing Rules before submission to the Delegates for final action. 
Al. Ml races held under the jurisdiction of the Association shall be sailed under the current Racing Rules 
of Sailing (RRS), the prescriptions of US SAILING, the Sailing Instructions and these Rules. 
B4. Except as provided in Paragraph B.5 skippers (person in charge) are required to be members of the 
BBYRA, a member Club of said Association, and their respective class organizations. 
C5. Although scored, daily entries are not eligible to receive any Championship Series awards. To be
eligible for such awards a season registration is required. 
G4. The Appeal shall comply with all conditions herein and provide all required information outlined in 
the BBYRA APPEALS PROCEDURE and be mailed to: RACE ADMINISTRATION DIRECTOR, 
US SAILING, P.O. BOX 1260, PORTSMOUTH, RHODE ISLAND, 02871. 
A complete copy of the appeal shall also be simultaneously forwarded to: 
BBYRA APPEALS COMMITTEE, P.O. BOX 4237, BRICK, NJ 08723. 
Information 
Handouts of names, addresses, phone numbers, and email addresses of BBYRA Officers, Past Commodores, 
Chairmen, Delegates, Representatives, and Liaison Committee were distributed. 
Commodore Heacock offered to establish group email to all Club Commodores. 

The meeting was adjourned at 1152. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Betty Jane France, Secretary 
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